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July 5, 2021 
 
Ms. Christine Long 
Registrar 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street 
Suite 2700 
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4 
 
Re: OEB Innovation Sandbox Renewal Consultation 
Ontario Energy Board File: EB-2021-0180 
 
Dear Ms. Long: 

 
The Ontario Energy Association (OEA) intends to participate in the OEB’s Innovation 
Sandbox Renewal Consultation.  
 
The OEA will not be requesting cost eligibility. 
 
The OEA is interested in attending a small group meeting in July or August.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Roy Hrab 
Director of Policy 
roy@energyontario.ca  
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